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January 28, 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians of In-Person Instruction Students at North Paulding High School: 

Next month we will move forward with our goal of increasing in-person instruction by shifting to a 
new schedule where students are at school three days per week. Beginning February 8, 2021, all in-
person instruction students will attend school on campus Mondays, Tuesdays, and Wednesdays. 
Students will learn remotely (Digital Learning Days) on Thursdays and Fridays (see Attachment A). 

On Thursdays and Fridays, students will be expected to log on to Canvas to view teacher assignments 
(see Attachment B). 

We hope to continue increasing in-person instruction by shifting to four days per week in the near 
future. We will continue to closely monitor COVID-19 cases in our community as our school schedule 
will depend largely on students and staff continuing to follow basic protocols to prevent the spread of 
COVID-19. Please continue to have students follow safety precautions including social distancing and 
frequent hand washing. Most importantly, students should wear a mask or face shield while at school 
when social distancing is not feasible. Otherwise, we will be unable to increase in-person instruction 
and a return to our current hybrid schedule may be necessary. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

    

Dr. Brian Otott   Gabe Carmona 
Superintendent    Principal NPHS 
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FEBRUARY 2021 
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